Notes from last meeting reviewed.

Violence Prevention moved from SaHS Standing Committee to CHaSE Standing
Committee.

Reasons given for move:

District Concerns

Overlap in TEKS

Legal Concerns

Perceptual Concerns

Violence Prevention will be co- taught in Health with two lessons.
Ransom Life will be open to Parents , but not to students during the day.

KSHAC discussion.

Students with KSHAC were asked to talk about their concerns regarding school safety
and mental health.

Former SaHS committee chair, Melinda Cox, asked to reach out to KSHAC students
about these issues to help develop committee goals set up in September 2022.

KSHAC Final thoughts shared.
SaHS goals to include elements of KSHAC final thoughts.

Possible Recommendations to the Board
QR Code Tip Line

Suicide Hot Line number sticker

I’'m worried about my friend App

Upstart Proactive program



